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Larry Wallace, Chair 
Sahtu Land and Water Board 

Delivered via email 
September-26-12 

RE: Comment on MGM Energy Corp. Land Use Permit S12A-003 and Water License S12L1-
003 applications on Exploration License 466 block 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

We are in receipt of the response by MGM Energy Corp. to our comment on the subject permit 
and license applications. It is our view that the response does not add new information to the 
discussion or accommodate our concerns. The listing of participants in the traditional knowledge 
study is helpful, but does not change our view about the quality of the study. 

We look forward to the SLWB's considered decision.  

On behalf of the Board,  

Deborah Simmons 
Executive Director 
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